NEW FAIRFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS
NEW FAIRFIELD, CT

GIFTS AND DONATIONS

This form must be completed and submitted for all in-kind and monetary donations to a school or the
district. Donations valued at $1,000 or more require BOE approval before acceptance of the donation or
depositing of funds. A letter of acceptance will be sent by the appropriate staff member with a copy to the
superintendent’s office.

DATE: December 1, 2022

SCHOOL.: New Fairfield High School

TYPE OF DONATION AND QUANTITY: $3,000

CONDITION/AGE OF ITEM DONATED: N/A

DONOR: New Fairfield Youth Basketball, Inc.

SCHOOL’S PLAN FOR USE OF ITEM(S): To assist with the purchase of new uniforms for
the boys’ high school basketball team

APPROXIMATE VALUE: $3,000

The approximate value denoted above has been supplied by the donor. The New Fairfield Public Schools does not
attest to the accuracy of this value. It is the donor’s responsibility for documentation to support this valuation for tax
or any other purposes.



November 22, 2022

Mr. Kenneth Craw, Superintendent
New Fairfield School District

Dear Mr. Craw,

| am writing to recognize the boys varsity basketball coach Donnell Harvey, the boys’ basketball

players and Athletic Director Mark Ottusch.

New Fairfield Youth Basketball (NFYB) recently held a youth clinic at New Fairfield’s High School
and Middle School gyms on November 8" in collaboration with Coach Harvey and his players.
While one of goals was to help raise monies towards assisting with the pufchase of new
uniforms for the upcoming season, it was the giving back to the youth of the community that
was truly on display. We had over 40 kids participate and Coach Harvey and his team did a
great job interacting with the players, helping them improve their skills and making it a fun day

for everyone involved.

NFYB is truly grateful for the support of Mark Ottusch and the School District. Currently NFYB is
growing to new levels; we have 13 boys and girls travel teams, close 175 kids playing in our in
house recreational league and 75 boys and girls signed up for our 15t & 2" grade clinics. This all

would not be possible with the support of the Athletic Department and School District.

NFYB is committed to building a positive culture and working relationship between our youth program
and the high school basketball teams and the Athletic Department. We have a number of new ideas

and initiatives we look forward to exploring with you and the school district.

Enclosed with this letter, please accept NFYB donation of $3,000, to assist with the purchase of

new uniforms for the boys high school basketball team.
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